
Burn Season 

Burn season begins October 20th.  Slash piles burn fast and hot this time 

of year.   Have a charged water hose available when burning. 

Mail Delivery 

People are reporting US Post Office delivery issues.  Package keys are 

being put in the wrong mailbox.  The Sagle postmaster is aware of the 

problem and attributes the issue to breaking in a new carrier.   If you 

receive a package that belongs to someone in the neighborhood, please 

be courteous and deliver the package to them or call a board member so 

they can contact the recipient. 

Governing Documents Vote Results 

Ballots:  35 voting - 27 votes needed to approve CCRs (75%) 

                          Approve        Disapprove   

Bylaws ​ ​ 30                               4     ​ ​      

Articles​ ​ 30​                         4​ ​ ​      

CCRs​​ ​ 29​ ​             5​ ​ ​      

Final results.  Voting closed February 12, 2024 @ 5:00 pm 

Be a Responsible Dog Owner  ​ ​ ​  



The Board would like to remind dog owners to control your dog(s) at all 

times when outside.  Part of the appeal of Canyon Creek is 3 miles of 

private roads to walk or bike.  Therefore it is extremely important that 

we keep our streets and common areas safe from uncontrolled dogs.  

Article VI of our CCRs prohibits dogs from being allowed to run at large 

and requires owners to restrain their dogs outdoors.   

New Radon Page 

I've added a new radon gas information page.   Monthly radon test 

results will be posted to this site.  

BonFire  
BonFire permisson to enter premises form. 

Fiber Internet Coming 

Kaniksu Internet will be installing fiber Internet in Sagle starting Spring 2024.  

Get discounted installation with a $50 deposit now.  According to a University 

of Chicago study property values increase 3.4% when fiber Internet is 

installed.  

Snow Plowing 

Plow information 

Don't Feed the Animals 

https://www.canyoncreekranchhoa.org/home/radon-gas
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1lGM97g-8Ku5GREQubWMiFh0Dmf7naMqT/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=105178748515719646522&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://kaniksu.com/Sagle
https://forms.zohopublic.com/kaniksullc/form/KaniksuFiberSagleSignUp/formperma/UfDjOpNG39QFcjKJM937ygt5IQQ9UW3m3-VaomhCH9M
https://www.tachus.com/post/why-fiber-will-raise-your-homes-value
https://www.tachus.com/post/why-fiber-will-raise-your-homes-value
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1HytHKzkafqsON4doZUKR0cd3pWX7IIIjK2gn3YxDnpA/edit?usp=sharing


Deer, elk and moose are well adapted to survive even the harshest of 

North Idaho winters without humans feeding them.    Not only is feeding 

wildlife harmful,  it is illegal.  Idaho Department of fish and Game: "It is 

unlawful for any person to intentionally or knowingly feed or attract 

wildlife (wild or habituated) except those birds and squirrels as allowed 

in section 6.04. 260. C.e . 

Burn Season  

Burn season (without a burn permit) is October 20th - May 10th. 

Stay on the Pavement 

Keep all 4 wheels on the pavement when making turns.  Driving off the 

road on corners breaks down the black top and costs you money in 

repairs. 

Firewood Donation 

If you would like to donate firewood contact Firewood Rescue at 

firewoodrescue2020@gmail.com 
 

https://idfg.idaho.gov/press/feeding-backyard-deer-and-elk-does-more-harm-good
https://www.facebook.com/people/Firewood-Rescue-LLC/100069661692026/

